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Please distribute to: ☒Executive Directors     ☒Program Staff 
 
Category: Program Informational 
 
Update For:  
☒Other:     PTK Transition Update 
 
Message:  
 
Good morning, 

First and foremost, we want to take a moment to acknowledge and thank you all for your continued 
efforts in serving your local communities. As Patricia has transitioned from our team and is now working 
with Affordable Rental Housing (within OHCS), I wanted to introduce myself and additional members of 
the Homeless Services Section. We are collectively leaning in and supporting efforts to ensure we can 
continue to respond to your needs in an efficient and effective manner.   

Nicole Servin will continue to be your main point of contact for day-to-day operations and general 
questions. We will have Colt Sray closely assisting as they have experience in overseeing our Navigation 
Center program. For any questions that Nicole and Colt cannot respond to or require additional support, 
I will be leaning in as well to ensure we can provide clarity.  

For full transparency, we are diligently working through starting the hiring process and hope to fill the 
position as soon as reasonably possible. Thank you all for your continued patience with us during this 
transitional period, take care.  

Best regards, 

Jovany 

 

 

Jovany Lopez 

Assistant Director of Homeless Services 

Homeless Services SecƟon  

Oregon Housing and Community Services 

725 Summer St NE, Suite B | Salem, OR 97301 

P: 503-580-7812 
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